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conducted every quarter and submitted to the DSA.  Sharon added that it is expected that 

most of the enrollment at Magnolia will return next year. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:53 p.m. 

 

NEXT MEETING 

The next COC meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 9, 2016 at 4:00 p.m in 

Professional Development Room #1.  


